
Scholastic

Book Club
This year, instead of our usual Book Fair, we are

hosting an online Book Club instead! 
Rather than inviting you in to browse through a small
number of pre-selected books, we are asking that you

visit the Scholastic Book Club site at
 https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/farndon/digital-book-

club  
 

Here, you will find a much greater choice of fabulous
books that you can order directly through Scholastic.
Just select School Group Order at checkout to have

your books delivered to school and enter code
SEPTBOOKCLUB to get an extra 10% off for you (valid

until 7th October) and free books for our school.
 

Why is this good? 
With a new library being fitted in November, every
book you buy, earns us free books meaning your
children benefit both at home and in school!

The order window is open from now until 
Friday 18th October

 leaving you lots of time to order those Christmas
pressies! 

 
A text message with the link to our School Book Club

will be sent to you just to make sure you have that link
handy! 

 
Any questions? Grab Mrs Wakefield who will be happy

to help...
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